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hope that

Team is so very pleased to welcome everyone
back to continue the sharing our monthly
Country Of the Month with Recipes with you all. We everyone
enjoyed their summer and is ready for the 2022-2023 school year!

Message from us

September NEWS:

We are all excited to be back and working

with our students. Teachers and students

are learning about each other this month, in

hopes of building positive relationships as

well as a sense of trust. As the ENL/ESOL

team we are here to support and advocate

for you and our ELLs . Please feel free to

reach out to us at anytime. Below you will

find contact information for our team.

In the program:
We will be working with Co-Teachers

to help support and prepare our
ELLs for the new school year.

Please feel free to contact us and
share any suggestions/comments

with us on how we can better
support you and our ELLs.

Quote of the Month: Education is
not preparation for life; education

is life itself. -John Dewey
Dates to Remember: LASLinks
Speaking and Listening testing
will be from Monday, October 3

through Friday, October 28, 2022.
Your child’s ENL/ESOL teacher
will let them know when they

should bring their Chromebook
so they can show how well they

speak and listen in English.

ESOL/ENL Web-link
https://www.rcsdk12.org/domain/14394
EDISON

ESOL/ENL Teacher Contacts:
M. Chuchla-michael.chuchla@rcsdk12.org
A. Geyer-andrew.geyer@rcsdk12.org
K. Harris-kylar.harris@rcsdk12.org
K. Leenay-kathryn.leenay@rcsdk12.org
B. Neely-bertha.neely@rcsdk12.org

John O'Neil-john.oneil@rcsdk12.org
M. Pavone-

M. Odes-
meryemn.guler-odes@rcsdk12.org

matthew.pavone@rcsdk12.org

J. Tamblin-judi.tamblin@rcsdk12.org

D. Carver
daniel.scibilia-carver@rcsdk12.org

Edison Tech Campus

Congrats


